BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL -PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of June 22, 1967. SUBDIVISION Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman David E. Andrews Gerard L. Daigle

The chairman called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. and dispensed with the regular order of business. There were

no objections.

Release of two lots, 88 and 98, was requested by Edward Dmytryck. Lots are located in the Wethersfield I Subdivision on Clarence Road. The board was satisfied that the stipulations of board have been complied with. Motion to release the two lots was made by Chase and (2) by Daigle. Vote unani-

Chairman Francis Prior told Mr. Dmytryck that the board should have a change of name for a section of Wethersfield III which is being called "SOUTHERN PINES" and is causing confusion since it does not comply with the plan as recorded.

Dmytryck said he would discuss this with the owner.

William Brummitt requested the rezoning of a parcel of land on So. Maple Street. He requested rezoning from Agricultural to Industrial and said he wished to build a machine shop and a home. The board suggested that he appear before the Industrial Development Commission and attend the next

meeting of this board.

Minutes of the meeting of May 25, 1967 were approved as read on a motion of Daigle and (2) by Prior. Vote unanimous. Minutes of the meeting of June 15, 1967 were read by the clerk and an omitted statement was added. Motion to accept the minutes as amended was made by Chase and (2) by Daigle.

Motion so carried.

Town Clerk was requested to post the JOINT MEETING to be held on June 29, 1967 at 8:00 P.M. Town Hall with the Building Code Committee and Philip B. Herr to be present.

There being no further business before the board, on a motion of Daigle and (2) by Chase, meeting was adjourned at

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Clerk